
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
 
   

     February 9, 2016 
 
 
     Re:  2016 Sidewalk Replacement Program 
 
      
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the 2016 Sidewalk Replacement Program 
Project: 
          
AUGELLI CONCRETE & EXCAVATING, LLC $121,850.00 
RICHLAND CENTER, WISCONSIN 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.    $122,527.50    
La Crosse, Wisconsin   
 
Steiger Construction, Inc.    $143,815.00   
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Pember Companies, Inc.    $154,873.50   
Menomonie, Wisconsin 
 
The Engineer estimate for the 2016 Sidewalk Replacement Program Project was 
$120,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the contract to Augelli Concrete & Excavating, LLC 
in the amount of $121,850.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Bernard Lenz 
     Assistant City Engineer 
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